From: _ on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox

To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Friday, 4 September 2020 11:57:58 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 31 August 2020 1:27 PM

To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Mon, 31/08/2020 - 13:26

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Submission Type:l am making a personal submission
First Name:
Last Name:
Name Withheld: Yes
Email:
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Newington 2127

Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]

Submission: If the density of this area is being increased there needs to be at least 1 high school. There has
supposed to have been a high school being built for at least 15 years and there is still nothing. | do not
support height increases for this area. 10-12 storeys is too high. | don't believe this area can support so many
people. | hope that building inspections will be thorough and independent and that the work will be of high
quality so there is no repeat of the Opal Tower issues.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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